

A. LISTENING

CoffeeMan Edited

PART 1: Listen to the dialogue and answer True (T) or False (F) (1pt)

1. The woman was in the museum.
2. She couldn't look at the "Mona Lisa" because the room was empty.
3. The woman can take photos in the museum.
4. The woman enjoys taking photos.

PART 2: Listen to the dialogue and answer the questions (1 pt)

5. Where is the man sitting?.....
6. What does the woman look like?.....
7. Did the woman have long hair?.....
8. Did the man's parents or boy friend take photos?.....

B. LANGUAGE FOCUS

Circle the word which has different sound in the underlined part in each line (1pt)

9. A. hay B. strange C. cake D. straw
10. A. broom B. proof C. blood D. troop
11. A. create B. peaceful C. increase D. easily
12. A. neighbor B. cough C. although D. drought

Circle the word which has a different stress pattern from the others (1pt)

13. A. yoga B. respect C. museum D. hello
14. A. specific B. magical C. handicraft D. classical
15. A. select B. detest C. invest D. harvest
16. A. opportunity B. inconvenient C. facility D. optimistic

III. LANGUAGE FOCUS

Circle the best answer to complete each of the following sentences (1 pt)

17. Popular forms of _____ are swimming, table tennis, cycling and jogging.
A. strength B. exercise C. games D. athletics
18. My dad doesn't mind _____ my mom from work every day.
A. picking up B. taking up C. driving up D. giving up
19. Nam can do Maths than other students.
A. quicker B. quicklier C. more quickly D. more better
20. Among the _____, the Tay people have the largest population.
A. groups B. majorities C. ethnic minorities D. ethnic cultures

Write the correct forms of the verbs in bracket to complete the sentences (1pt)

21. Do you fancy _____ with foreign people on social networking sites? (chat)
22. _____ you ever _____ a buffalo? (ride)
23. Computers should only _____ for a limited time. (use)
24. Encouraging children to eat and drink healthily _____ very important. (be)

C. READING

Fill in each blank with one suitable word from the box. Write the word in the gap (1pt)

popular	and	prong	chopsticks	meal
---------	-----	-------	------------	------

Vietnamese people often enjoy sharing a meal with the whole family. The meal is often shared with loved ones over a lot of laughter. They eat from bowls and use (25)..... and spoons but chopsticks still remain as the most (26)..... means of eating. Learn how to use chopsticks (27)..... how to put them cleanly when not using. For instance, you should

place them neatly on the table or on the bowl when break into drink or speak. When finishing a (28)....., place your chopsticks on your rice bowl. Before starting the meal, Vietnamese have a catchphrase. “ Have a nice meal” This not only shows your politeness but also your eagerness before enjoying the food.

Read the passage and answer the questions. (1 pt).

Mid-Autumn festival is a big event in my family. Every year, all members of my extended family gather at my grandparents’ house and make moon cakes together. This is our tradition for many generations. Making moon cakes might look difficult at first but after a few times, I was able to make my own moon cake. The cake is made by flour with water and golden syrup. You can add a lot of things you want inside the moon cake. There are typically one or two egg yolks at the center of the cake. Each year, my family makes dozens of moon cakes then gives them to my friends, relatives and neighbours. They always praise our family’s cakes: some even order more their friends.

29. What cake do the family members make at the Mid- Autumn festival?

.....

30. Is the cake made by flour and sugar?

.....

31. How many egg yolks can we add at the center of the cake?

.....

32. How often do they make cakes to give their friends and neighbours?

.....

D. WRITING

Complete the second sentences. Use the words given.(1pt)

33. My sister likes to hang out with her friends on Saturday evening.

-> My sister is

34. A horse can run 80km/h while a dog can run 50km/h. (quickly)

-> A horse can

35. Students have to book in advance to use computers at the school library.

-> It’s necessary.....

36. It’s not good for us to break our traditional customs. (shouldn’t)

-> We

Complete each of the following sentences using the cues given. (1pt)

37. I really/ enjoy/ concert /because / music/ was/ exciting.

.....

38. Marry/ not clean/ her room/ 8.0 o’clock yesterday morning.

.....

39. There /be/ a custom / make/ Chung cake/ Tet / Viet Nam.

.....

40. We/ not have / wear uniform/ Tet holiday.

.....